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A Plaque Dedication Ceremony in honor of Herbert V. Elmore took place on Saturday, 

July 2, 2016 at the Olean Central Fire Station.  Revitalizing Olean, the Facebook group, 

ŦƻǳƴŘŜŘ ōȅ YŀǘƘȅ tŀŎƛƻǊƪƻǿǎƪƛΣ ǿŀǎ ƛƴǎǘǊǳƳŜƴǘŀƭ ƛƴ ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǘǊƛōǳǘŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǘŜ aǊΦ 9ƭƳƻǊŜΣ hƭŜŀƴΩǎ ŦƛǊǎǘ !ŦǊƛŎŀƴ-

American Firefighter. 

Mr. Elmore was hired in 1964 and was a very active member of the department.  An on-the-job injury disabled his firefighting 

duties in December 1974; however he continued to be instrumental in the fundraising activities of the Professional Firefight-

ers Association until his death in 1994. 

Kathy Paciorkowski said that Revitalizing Olean is always on the look for a project that will make Olean a better place to live.  

The sign at the Fire Training Center at Gargoyle Park caught their eyes.  The group decided to take the weather beaten sign 

and refresh itτǿƛǘƘ ŀ Řƻƴŀǘƛƻƴ ŦǊƻƳ /ƭƻǎŜΩǎ ƭǳƳōŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŀǊǘƛǎǘƛŎ ŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ƻŦ .Ǌƛǘǘŀƴƛ WƻƴŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ .ǊƛǘǘŀƴƛΩǎ /ƻǳƴǘǊȅ [ƻŦǘΦ  {ƛπ

multaneously, the group noticed that the building had been dedicated to Mr. Elmore and they pursued purchasing a plaque to 

recognize this fact. 

wŜǾƛǘŀƭƛȊƛƴƎ hƭŜŀƴ ŘŜǾƛǎŜŘ ŀ Ǉƭŀƴ ǘƻ ǊŀƛǎŜ ŦǳƴŘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǇƭŀǉǳŜΥ  tŀǳƭ ŀƴŘ {ǳŜ aŀǊǊŀ ƎǊŀŎƛƻǳǎƭȅ ƘƻǎǘŜŘ ŀ bŜǿ ¸ŜŀǊΩǎ 9ǾŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ 

ŀǘ ǘƘŜ tǊŜƳƛŜǊ .ŀƴǉǳŜǘ /ŜƴǘŜǊ ŀƴŘ /ƻǊȅ /ǊŀƴŘŀƭƭ ƻŦ /ǊŀƴŘŀƭƭ aŜƳƻǊƛŀƭΩǎ ƘŜƭǇŜŘ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ǘƘŜ ǇƭŀǉǳŜ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǊŜŀŘǎΥ In honor of 

Herbert V. Elmore 1930-1994 for his faithful service to our City, may his courageous deeds live on forever through those who 

serve.  Revitalizing Olean worked with Mayor Aiello and Fire Chief Robert Bell to establish a date and venue for the event 

ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿŀǎ ŀǘǘŜƴŘŜŘ ōȅ aǊΦ 9ƭƳƻǊŜΩǎ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀƴŘ ƻǇŜƴŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǇǳōƭƛŎΦ  ! ƭŀǊƎŜ ŎǊƻǿŘ ƎŀǘƘŜǊŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŎŜǊŜƳƻƴȅ. 

HONORING HERBERT V. ELMORE 
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Mr. Bartlett also was president 

of the Olean Glass Company, 

president of the Sterling Brick 

Works Company; treasurer of 

Pierce Leather Company, treas-

urer of Olean Improvement 

Company and connected with 

all of the Higgins Industries. 

He was a trustee of the Presby-

terian Church of Olean and 

president of the Hamilton 

(later Bartlett)  Country Club.   

In 1886 he married Frannie E. 

England of Tidioute, PA  and 

together in 1891 they pur-

chased a beautiful Victorian 

Stick style house  on Laurens 

Street.  The home had been 

built by George Forman in 1881 

and today it is a museum that 

ǇǊŜǎŜǊǾŜǎ hƭŜŀƴΩǎ ƎǊŀƴŘ ƻƭŘ 

past.  Mr. Bartlett died in 1922, 

he and his wife are buried in 

Mount View Cemetery.. 

From Mayor Bill Aiello 

 

  

brought Independence day to 

a close with a brilliant display 

of fireworks. 

¢ƘŜ /ƛǘȅΩǎ ¸ƻǳǘƘ ŀƴŘ wŜŎǊŜŀπ

tion Program is in full swing 

and once again has a great 

participation rate.  I have re-

ceived many compliments re-

garding the program and my 

ǘƘŀƴƪǎ ƎƻŜǎ ƻǳǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ /ƛǘȅΩǎ 

summer staff who supervise 

the programs. 

The North Third Street recon-

struction has started.  It is a 

complete street project which 

includes new water and sewer 

lines, sidewalks and the street 

What a month!  The month of 

July started and ended with 

celebrations.  And no one can 

complain about the weather in 

between.  July has been the 

perfect month. 

Kathy Paciorkowski and the 

Revitalizing Olean Group 

spearheaded an event on Sat-

urday July 2, 2016 to honor 

and memorialize the late Her-

ōŜǊǘ 9ƭƳƻǊŜΣ hƭŜŀƴΩǎ ŦƛǊǎǘ !ŦǊƛπ

can American firefighter. It 

was an excellent way to start 

the Fourth of July Weekend. 

The Olean Professional Fire-

fighters Association once again 

will be rebricked, with many of 

the same bricks.   

The North Union Street project 

continues to push ahead.  As 

August starts we will see the 

rotary at the intersection of 

State and Unions Streets take 

shape.  The landscape at the 

other end of the street is 

blooming and I have had vol-

unteers stop by my office to 

offer their help in keeping the 

street free of weeds and litter. 

Please drive carefully as the 

North Union Street project 

comes to a completion.   

 

Frank Bartlett 

was born on 

Christmas Day in 1858 in Alle-

gany County.  He attended 

public schools while living on 

the family farm.  In 1879 he 

went to work at the First Na-

tional Bank of Cuba and on Jhe 

following year he took a posi-

tion at the Exchange National 

Bank in Olean.  He started as a 

bookkeeper and worked his 

way to the position of Clerk in 

1885.  He was elected president 

in 1911 and under his manage-

ment the bank was very suc-

cessful. 

Mayor Aiello joined our U.S. Representative Tom 

Reed and they assisted with the Summer Lunch 

Program at Oak Hill Park on Friday July 29, 2016. 

The Gardens are in full bloom at the Bartlett 

House and Olean Point Museum Complex.  Sum-

mer does not last long, but the beautiful gar-

dens will be remembered fondly during the cold 

winter months. 
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Summer in the City of Olean 

 

Over ninety years ago the Bradner family contributed $60,000 for a 6,000 

seat stadium in Olean.  The opening event took place on 

June 20, 1927 and featured the Detroit Tigers versus the 

Boston Braves.  It was the first of many exciting ball games 

to take place here in Bradner Stadium. 

The stadium survived many harsh winters and spring 

ŦƭƻƻŘǎΣ ōǳǘ ǘƛƳŜ ƘŀŘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǘŀƪŜƴ ƛǘǎ ǘƻƭƭ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ .ǊŀŘƴŜǊΩǎ 

gift to Olean. 

hƭŜŀƴΩǎ ŦƻǊƳŜǊ aŀȅƻǊǎΣ 5ŀǾƛŘ /ŀǊǳŎŎƛ ŀƴŘ [ƛƴŘŀ ²ƛǘǘŜΣ 

along with current Mayor William J. Aiello and their respec-

tive Common Councils realized that the stadium was a gem 

in the heart of Olean.  The Mayors and Common Councils 

have worked together for nearly a decade to continue the 

refurbishment effort. 

The new Bradner Stadium was a team effort.  The Olean Local Develop-

ment Corporation was founded to spearhead the endeavor.  And, gener-

ous support from New York State Senator Catharine Young, the Cattarau-

gus County Legislature, the City of Olean, the American Legion, Rally in the 

Valley, and private contributions, has ensured that another generation of 

Olean-area residents will continue to enjoy events at Bradner Stadium. 

Mayor Aiello and the Common Council want to thank  Brian and Rene 

hΩ/ƻƴƴŜƭƭ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ hƭŜŀƴ hƛƭŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ ǊŜƴŜǿƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ōŀǎŜōŀƭƭ ǘǊŀŘƛǘƛƻƴ ǘƘŀǘ 

ǿŀǎ ǎǘŀǊǘŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ .ǊŀŘƴŜǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΩǎ ǾƛǎƛƻƴΦ 

Mayor Aiello accompanied by Com-

mon Council President Paul Gonzalez 

and Alderman Kelly Andreano of Ward 

2 threw out the first pitch at the New 

York State Collegiate Baseball League 

championship game on Sunday July 31, 

2016.  They are pictured above with 

wŜƴŜ hΩ/ƻƴƴŜƭƭΣ .Ǌƛŀƴ hΩ/ƻƴƴŜƭƭΦ 

*Photo from the Facebook page of the Olean Oilers. 

Sister Margaret Carney. O.S.F, S.T.D., re-

tired from her position as President of St. 

Bonaventure University at the end of July.    

Sister Margaret has always been a friend of 

Olean, was one of the early support-

ers of Walkable Olean and was a regu-

ƭŀǊ ŀǘǘŜƴŘŜŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ aŀȅƻǊΩǎ 9ȄŜŎǳǘƛǾŜ  

Forum. Mayor Aiello and the City of 

Olean will miss her leadership and 

enthusiasm and wish her well as she 

embarks on her next journey.  

*Photo Courtesy sbu.edu 
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SUNSETS AND LIGHTS, BRICKS AND GRAVEL 

As beautiful sunsets 

painted the evening 

sky during July, 

lights illuminated 

Bradner Stadium. 

The city of Olean Fire De-

partment received the 

Bronze Award for the 2016 

Mission: Lifeline® Award for 

their outstanding success 

with in the Mission: 

Lifeline® STEMI Program.  

The award was given by the 

American Heart Association 

of WNY for improving 

cardiac patient care and 

outcomes in the 

community.  Olean General 

Hospital received the Silver 

Plus Award and Trans Am 

Ambulance Service received 

the EMS Gold Award. 

*Photo supplied by OGH. Pictured above are Firefighter Jim Whiteman, Captain Steve Wolfe. 

Lt. Tim Richardson, Chief Robert Bell and Mayor William Aiello 

On North Third Street, 

the cobblestone bricks 

were dug-up in early July.  

As the month drew to a 

close the installation of 

the water and sewer 

lines had begun.   

The Olean Area Transit System will continue to run when the North 

Union and State Street detours are in effect.  It is a great travel alter-

native.  Please see the OATS Schedules on line for more information. 

http://www.cityofolean.org/commdev/oats/index.html
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Olean Parks are Open for Fun 

Gerard leFeber (Ward 1) 
716-378-7877 
jlefeber@cityofolean.org 
 
Kelly Andreano (Ward 2) 
716-790-8483 
kandreano@cityofolean.org 

Contact information for council 
members:   
 
Council President 
Paul Gonzalez (Ward 3) 
716-790-1121 
pgonzalez@cityofolean.org 

Kevin Dougherty (Ward 4) 
716-378-1724 
kdougherty@cityofolean.org 
 
Otto Tertinek (Ward 5) 
716-372-1947 
otertinek@cityofolean.org 

Nate Smith (Ward 6) 
716-307-8199 
nsmith@cityofolean.org 
 
Brian George  (Ward 7) 
716-307-8075 
bgeorge@cityofolean.org 

hƴŎŜ ŀƎŀƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊ hƭŜŀƴΩǎ ǇŀǊƪǎ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ǇƭŀŎŜ ǘƻ 

be for fun and sun.  Sponsored by the Olean Youth 

Bureau and Recreation Department there is some-

thing interesting to do almost everyday of the sum-

mer.  From craft projects in the parks to Bowling 

and Miniature Golf at Good Times of Olean.  As well as tennis clinics, contests, a fish-

ing derby and swimmingτat two pools.  The Summer Concert series is ongoing until 

August 25th.  The Southern Tier Diesel have three home games scheduled in August and the popular City 

Cup Softball Tournament is scheduled for the weekend of August 12, 2016.  Summer is winding down τ but 

ǘƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ǎǘƛƭƭ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ǘƻ Řƻ ƛƴ hƭŜŀƴΩǎ ǇŀǊƪǎΦ 
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You can reach the mayor at his office in 

the Olean Municipal Building  at 101 

East State Street in Olean, or by phone 

at 716 376-5615, or by e-mail at 

waiello@cityofolean.org 

Ȱ)ȭÍ ÏÐÅÎ ÔÏ ÓÕÇÇÅÓÔÉÏÎÓ ÁÎÄ )ȭÄ ÌÉËÅ 

ÔÏ ÈÅÁÒ ÆÒÏÍ ÐÅÏÐÌÅȢ )Æ ×ÅȭÒÅ ÄÏÉÎÇ 

ÓÏÍÅÔÈÉÎÇ ÙÏÕ ÔÈÉÎË ÉÓ ÒÉÇÈÔȟ )ȭÄ ÌÉËÅ 

ÔÏ ËÎÏ×Ȣ  )Æ ×ÅȭÒÅ ÄÏÉÎÇ ÓÏÍÅÔÈÉÎÇ 

ÙÏÕ ÔÈÉÎË ÉÓ ×ÒÏÎÇȟ )ȭÄ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ ËÎÏ×Ȣ 

If you have suggestions for me, I beg 

ÙÏÕ ÐÁÓÓ ÔÈÅÍ ÁÌÏÎÇȢȱ 

ɂMayor Aiello, January 2, 2014 

Mayor Aiello is avail-
able to perform mar-
riage ceremonies in the 
City of Olean.  Please 
call his office  (376-
5615) for more details.  
There is no  set fee, 
however any donations 
will be placed in the 
aŀȅƻǊΩǎ {ŎƘƻƭŀǊǎƘƛǇ 

Fund. 

New York State law requires you to obtain a 
marriage license twenty-four hours prior to a 
marriage ceremony.  For more information 
about marriage licenses please call the Depart-
ment of Vital Records at 376-5605 or the City 
Clerk at 376-5604. 

Many marriages are performed right in the 
aŀȅƻǊΩǎ hŦŦƛŎŜΦ  ¢ƘŜ WƻƘƴ !ǎƘ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ /Ŝƴπ
ter on Barry Street is an excellent spot for a 
ǊŜŎŜǇǘƛƻƴ ŀǎ ŀǊŜ hƭŜŀƴΩǎ ǾŀǊƛƻǳǎ ǇŀǊƪǎ ŦŀŎƛƭƛπ
ǘƛŜǎΦ  CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƛǘȅΩǎ ŦŀŎƛƭƛπ
ties please call 376-
5666. 

 

Making Wedding Plans?  
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We love to see you in the Munici-
Ǉŀƭ .ǳƛƭŘƛƴƎΦ  .ǳǘ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŎŀƴΩǘ ŦƛƴŘ 
parkingτor if it is too cold and 
rainy, there are many other ways 
to pay your bills.  Recently in-
stalledτa drop box right on Times 
{ǉǳŀǊŜΦ  ¸ƻǳ ŎŀƴΩǘ Ƴƛǎǎ ƛǘτƛǘΩǎ 
white and has the City Logo 
proudly displayed.    In addition, 
you can pay on line at this link:  

www.municipalonlinepayments.co
m/oleanny/ 

 

¢ƘŜ /ƛǘȅΩǎ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ƛǎ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǎƻǳǊŎŜ ƻŦ 
up-to-date information.  Please 
visit it at www.cityofolean.org.  In 
addition the city has a Face Book 
page and Twitter feedτall are ex-
cellent sources for information.  

So Many Ways to  

Pay your Bills  

 

Enroute to the Police Depart-

ment to bring care packages to 

the officers, a youth group from 

the First Baptist Church in Olean 

ǎǘƻǇǇŜŘ ōȅ aŀȅƻǊ !ƛŜƭƭƻΩǎ ƻŦπ

fice .  They had spent the better 

part of the day picking up litter 

along the streets of Olean before 

stopping by the Municipal Build-

ing.  Mayor Aiello thanked them 

for helping to keep Olean tidy, 

gave them a tour of  his office and as they left, he gave them each a City of Olean lapel pin.   

STUDENTS CLEANING OLEAN  

https://www.municipalonlinepayments.com/oleanny/
https://www.municipalonlinepayments.com/oleanny/
http://www.cityofolean.org

